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 (
Cross-curricular Learning
This term w
e will be lookin
g at Fairy T
ales. A special dragon 
may visit
 our classroom 
(but 
shhhhh
... the children don’t know about this)
. We will continue to develop our skills of recording, creating and working together.
In RME we will be learning about Baptism and how babies are welcomed into the family.
It would be helpful if your child comes to school we
aring sun screen
 
or 
can apply his/her own,
 so we can go outside for outdoor learning.
) (
HWB
P1 will continue with gym on Tuesday and Thursday. We will try to use outdoors as often as possible.
Please make sure your child has 
a full bottle of 
fresh water at school each day as it can get very hot in the class.
)
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 (
It has been lovely working with your child 
so far, this year
, 
 and
 we’d like to take this opportunity to thank you for your 
ongoing 
support.   
Cheryl Primrose and 
Margaret McLaren
) (
Numeracy and Maths
In 
numeracy
 we are continuing working with numbers to 100, and addition/subtraction within 20.
Please keep practising number bonds to 10 at home on a regular basis.
In 
maths
 we are learning to record using tally marks and present information using graphs and tables. 
We are learning the value of coins up to and including £1
) (
Literacy
We will be looking at fairy tales and continuing our work on sequencing and creating posters.
  We continue to practis
e correct letter formation 
and word building. 
)
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